
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 25th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

As you are aware, on Wednesday 1st February teachers and senior leaders who are 
members of the NEU will be on strike and your child’s class will be closed.  Your child is 
entitled to a free school lunch.  Our school kitchen will be providing packed lunches to all 
those who wish to pick one up on Wednesday 1st February at 12pm. 

 

If you would like to come into school and collect a school packed lunch for your child next 
Wednesday, please let your child’s teacher know by the morning of Monday 30th January.  
We would kindly remind all parents and carers to only request a lunch if they are willing to 
come into school and collect it, as we would hate to waste food.  

 

This information does not apply to children in Gold and Lilac classes as their 
classes will be open as usual. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs Sullivan 

 

Deputy Head of School 

 


